
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

     Please join us on Thursday evening October 29th from 4:30-6 pm for the St James School 

HSA Spooktacular Halloween Trunk or Treat & Pumpkin Patch Event. There will be 10 

Decorated Trunk or Treat Cars where the kids can visit and collect pre-packaged candy bags. 

There will also be a HSA Pumpkin Patch where the kids can pick pumpkins and decorate them. 

Donuts, Juice, and Water will be served.  

     For this event, we ask that all participants follow all rules that our township and governor 

have stated. We ask that all participants please wear masks covering their nose and mouth at all 

times unless eating or drinking. We also ask that everyone stays in a straight line to visit the 

Decorated Trunk or Treat Cars, starting from the Collyer Lane side of the parking lot and 

heading towards the Church. Please keep socially distance spacing between all people and 

groups. Please also allow social distance spacing when decorating pumpkins between people and 

groups.  

     We again would like to thank Mrs. Florendo and Monsignor Cronin for allowing us to host 

this event to celebrate Halloween with the students of St. James School. Please look out for our 

emails later today for the candy collection and the Trunk or Treat volunteer email for the 

decorated cars. We hope that you will join us and we look forward to a fun event!  

 

Thank you,  

Daniela Cardone and Tina Andricopoulos 

HSA Co-Presidents  
 


